
Date of 
receipt

Amount claimed
Amount of 
claim 
admitted

Nature of claim

Amount 
covered by 
Security 
Interest

Amount 
covered by 
guarantee

Whether 
related 
party?

% voting 
share in 
CoC

1 A.S.Mahesh 30-05-2025                   3,43,883                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               3,43,883 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

2 A.Dinesh Kumar 30-05-2025                   2,77,113                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               2,77,113 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

3 M.Kannan 31-05-2025                 45,98,010                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                             45,98,010 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

4 L.Pichumani 28-05-2025                   8,57,428                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               8,57,428 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

5 N.Jayakumar 31-05-2025                   3,03,818                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               3,03,818 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

6 R.Ganesan 30-05-2025                   8,65,273                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               8,65,273 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

7 S.Ravikumar 30-05-2025                   3,86,381                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               3,86,381 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

8 P.Saravanan 30-05-2025                 13,05,469                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                             13,05,469 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

9 V.Raju 30-05-2025              1,20,42,272                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                          1,20,42,272 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

10 S.Victor Immanuel 30-05-2025                   1,65,731                   -   
 Form D - 

Employees 
                  -                     -   No              -                                                         -                                                                                                   -                                                              -                                                               1,65,731 

Certain clarifications have also been sought from the 
Employees. Books and records are requested from the 
suspended director. The Claims will be verified and collated 
on the receipt of the details.

Total 2,11,45,378             -                -                -                -           -                                                    -                                                                                              -                                                         2,11,45,378                                                       

Annexure-VI
Name of the Corporate Debtor: P.S.T.S LOGISTICS PRIVATE LIMITED; Date of commencement of CIRP: 14th May 2025; List of Creditors as on:07th June 2025

List of operational creditors (Employees) (Amount in ₹)
Details of claim received Details of claim admitted

Sl. No. Name of creditor Amount of any mutual dues, that may be set offAmount of contingent claim Amount of claim not admitted Amount of claim under verification Remarks, if any


